# Демонстрационный вариант заданий для собеседования по английскому языку для поступающих в 7 лингвистический класс

## 1. Please, read the following text out aloud:

The Olympic Games have their own flag and motto. The flag is white with five circles. The circles represent the five continents of Africa, Asia, Australia, Europe and North and South America. The circles are black, blue, green, red and yellow. The flag of every country in the games has at least one of these colours. The motto of the Olympics is 'Faster, higher, stronger'.

The most exciting moment of the opening ceremony is the lighting of the Olympic Flame, another symbol of the Olympic Games. Runners bring a torch from the valley of Olympia in Greece. Thousands of runners take part in the journey. The journey starts four weeks before the opening of the Games. At the opening ceremony, the final runner carries the torch to the stadium, and lights the new Olympic Flame. Then there is a very big song, dance and music show. The Olympic Flame burns until the end of the Games.

The International Olympic Committee works hard between the Games. They choose the place for the next Olympics and new sports for them too.

### 2. Answer the following questions on the text you read:

- 1) Why does the Olympic flag have 5 circles?
- 2) What colours are they? Why?
- 3) What is the motto of the Olympics?
- 4) What are the symbols of the opening ceremony?

### 3. Give 3 forms and their Russian equivalents of the following irregular verb:

Speak, swim, write, teach, see, go, build

- 4. Make as many questions as you can to the following sentences: (Present Simple, Past Simple, Future Simple, Present Continuous, modals can, should, the verb to be)
- 1) My brother went to Italy last week to visit his friends.
- 2) She is often at home on Sunday evenings.

#### 5. Answer the following questions:

- What is your favourite fruit?
- What do you usually have for breakfast?
- Is there any food you do not like?
- What dishes can you cook?